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MEMORANDUM: NFIP Stakeholders

FROM: Anthony S. Lowe
Administrator
Federal Insurance and Mitigation Administration

SUBJECT: Fiscal Year 2001- NFIP Financial & Statistical Compendium

I am pleased to share with you the Federal Insurance and Mitigation Administration
(FIMA) Fiscal Year 2001- Financial & Statistical Compendium.

We are proud of the accomplishments of the National Flood Insurance Program and its
stakeholders.  We appreciate your mutual support and cooperation that has enabled us to
achieve these results.

This publication, formerly called the “Stakeholder’s Report,” has a new look. Based on
your suggestions, our goal was to produce a more compact and useful document that
would provide FIMA’s financial and statistical data in charts and graphs, and eliminate
the narrative.  As a compendium, it offers a streamlined view of key financial and
statistical results from October 31, 2000, through September 30, 2001. We welcome your
comments and suggestions regarding this new format.

Please address any comments or questions about this report to Carol Ledbetter of my staff
by facsimile: (202) 646-3689, or email at carol.ledbetter@fema.gov.
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